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From The Whyte House 

Please keep all hands and feet inside this ride at all times.  I am speaking, of course, about arriving at another 
month.  Man this year feels as if it is flying by, hence the ride statement.  June is here and with this month comes 
camp, summer Rec, swimming, lots and lots of sun (hopefully!) and most importantly vacations.  I want to talk about 
a couple of things with the dawning of a new month that will often occur.  The first is that vacations will often take 
us to other cities and states but that doesn’t mean that we can’t fellowship with other believers and God at some of 
the churches that will be in those towns that we will be visiting on our vacations.  It is always good to see what God 
is doing in His church in other parts of the nation.  The second opportunity we have is to continue to give to God and 
to OCC even though we are on vacation and away from Oakley.  There are several ways that we can do this.  First, 
we have an online giving link that is right on our website oakleychristianchurch.com that will allow you to either give 
a one-time gift while you are on vacation or you can opt to set up an automatic draft, of your specification, from 
your account. This site is safe and secure. Second, we understand that online giving isn’t for everyone so you can al-
ways mail your check to the church at Oakley Christian Church, P.O. Box 216, Oakley, KS 67748. Lastly, you can drop 
your tithe/offering by the church any time between 9-4 Monday-Thursday on your way out of town. We pray that 
you have a great time with your families as you vacation and spend quality time together.  We also pray that God 
and your commitment to Him aren’t lost in the crazy and lazy days of summer.  May God bless you as you seek to 
praise and glorify Him in all that you do. 
 

Blessings, 
 

Ja 

Oakley Christian Church 
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“For God so 
loved the world 
that He gave His 

only begotten 
Son” 

– John 3:16 

Diaper/Freezer Meal Shower for                                         
The Kemp Family 

Sunday, June 3  
Congratulations to Bailey 
& Kate Kemp on the birth 

of their son, Asa Kayle 
Kemp, born May 25, 7 lbs. 
7 oz. and 20 1/2 inches. 
We are going to shower 
them with Diapers and/or 
Freezer Meals on Sunday, June 3.  Please bring 
items to church with you on Sunday! 

Women’s Summer Bible Study                                

Held at Oakley Christian Church                                            

“Breathe..Making Room for the 
Sabbath” by Priscilla Shirer. 5 week 
DVD based study. 
►Tuesday, June 5, 10:00 am                                    
(child care provided) Julie Maurath 
and Michelle Renner leading 
►Wednesday, June 6, 7:00 pm                                 
(no child care) Cathy Good leading  

Ladies Movie Night                                               

Held at The Palace Community Theatre 

Thursday, June 7, 7:00 pm  

Concessions and popcorn available for you  to 
purchase.  Great event to invite friends to! 

Movie is “Grace Unplugged” 
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World-Class, Accessible & Affordable: Growing your leadership demands intentionality. Each Summit 
faculty member is carefully selected to deliver intellectually rigorous content in an environment that 
fosters vigorous thinking and dialogue. Hosted in more than 1,300 cities worldwide, the Summit is both 
accessible and affordable, facilitating large team participation.  

A Culture of Leadership: Everybody has influence and the potential to spark positive change. A culture 
of Christ-centered leadership can change individual lives, churches, businesses, government, schools 
and homes. For many participants, the Summit is the most leadership-infusing annual experience they 
use to build into their entire congregation.  

Unapologetically Christ-Centered: From the very beginning, the primary target of the Summit has been 
church-focused. Increasingly the Summit attracts Christians from every walk of life. Still, the leadership 
core in a local church remains the focal point. A culture of Christ-centered leadership can change an en-
tire church, a community…even the world!  

Local Ownership, Global Reach: Our Host Sites and local church leaders are uniquely equipped to re-
flect Christ to the communities they serve. Whether in a suburb of Los Angeles or a village in Vietnam, 
local Christ-followers are challenged to elevate their intensity of leadership and adapt the learnings 
within their cultural context.  

 
 

OAKLEY CHRISTIAN CHURCH IS EXCITED TO ONCE AGAIN BRING                                  
THIS EVENT TO OAKLEY!!   

August 9 & 10, 2018 held at The Cave  
For more information and to register, check out the GLS website 

(www.willowcreek.com/summit).  There are many exciting and well known 
speakers, check them all out online!  Everyone from OCC can  attend for a                 

discounted rate - please call the church office or talk to Jason for that code.            
Super early bird registration is June 5, early bird registration is June 26.  
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Operation Christmas Child 
Guest Speaker 

Sunday, June 17 | 10:30 am 
(during our worship service) 

De’sire’ Nana, Shoebox                 
Recipient from West Africa 
Join us on Father’s Day as we celebrate Father’s as 
well as get the opportunity to hear from an OCC     
shoebox recipient (A Full Circle Speaker). De’sir’e grew 
up in a poor family on 9 in Burkina Faso, West Africa. 
He received an OCC shoebox gift at the age of 8, along 
with toys, he received “The Greatest Gift” booklet 
which told him about the love of Jesus. Today he is 
studying at Victory Bible College in Oklahoma. To hear 
what God did in his life through a shoebox gift, please 
join us for worship on Sunday, June 17th! 

It’s not too late to register for camp!  Go to 

their website 

www.lakeviewchristiancamp.org for all the 

information! 

NO Youth Groups at The Cave  

during the month of June! 

THE ROCK 

2018!! 
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A big thank you to VBS director, Jackie Marshall and to everyone for all the work 

put into VBS at OCC!  It was a great week of learning and fun!  We had a total of 61 

kids, 45 helpers, 19 Preschool Kids and 6 preschool/nursery helpers for a total of 

131 folks involved with VBS!  We raised money for the 6 on the field missionaries 

that OCC supports, Dan & Shawn Thompson, Jim Rowh, Brent & Robin Kejr, Allyssa 

& Razvan Savu, Bill & Marylyn Fair, Pecos and Lynda Inchaustegui.  The kids raised 

a total of $523.20 and the parents pitched in on Friday evening for a total of 

$771.20.   For more great pictures of the entire week - check out our Oakley                

Christian Church Facebook page!! 
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What’s Happening 

In June at OCC 

 June 3 | Diaper/Freezer 

Meal Shower for Bailey & 

Kate Kemp | 

 June 3 | 1:30 pm High 

School campers leave 

 June 5 | 10:00 am                   

Women’s Summer Bible 

Study Begins 

 June 6 | 7:00 pm                       

Women’s Summer Bible 

Study Begins 

 June 7 | 7:00 pm Ladies 

Movie Night “Grace Un-

plugged” at The Palace 

Community Theatre 

 June 10 | 1:30 pm Middle 

School campers leave 

 June 17 | 10:30 am OCC 

Shoebox Recipient    

Speaker here! 

 June 17 | 1:30 pm 5th 

grade campers leave 

 June 27 | 1:30 pm 4th 

grade campers leave 
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